
      The Buggy Bunch Reveals New Artwork on their Downtown Building 

 

The Buggy Bunch has reached out to the Centennial Committee to recognize the 100th 

birthday of Vero Beach.  As the owners of a “ new home” for their organization, located on 

21st Street in historic downtown Vero Beach and  previously the Vero Furniture Mart annex 

store, they have enlisted an artist to paint a mural that is currently installed on the outside 

of their building. 

Created and painted by artist Pamela Willoughby daughter of Buggy Bunch Board Member 

Sue Carter, the art shows the bridge over the intercoastals waterway and a banner conceived 

from the centennial logo, along with the Buggy Bunch logo. The bridge is symbolic for many 

reasons, but specifically because The Buggy Bunch began with their four founders walking 

the bridge for exercise and fellowship and has grown into a thriving 501c3 organization 

which impacts our community. 

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Young, Sue Bartl Chairman, Tammy Bursick, and Tara Wright Executive Director ~ Photo by Lee Orre 

The Buggy Bunch seeks to build relationships with Indian River County mothers that will 

afford the opportunity to equip their families with programs and services that will assist in 

meeting their individual family urgent and changing needs. For more information on the 

mural or the organization, contact their Executive Director Tara Wright: 

tara.wright@thebuggybunch.com. 

mailto:tara.wright@thebuggybunch.com


Please visit the Centennial website www.VeroBeach100.org regularly for times, locations and 

details on all upcoming activities.  Event times, dates, locations and descriptions are subject 

to change. 

 

Beverly S. Paris/Publicist Centennial Committee  

parisproductionsvero@gmail.com    

772-234-4412 

Tammy Bursick/Centennial Co-Chair 

tbursick@covb.org     772-978-4700 
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